
 

Results of the consultation on the proposal to relocate supervised 

family time sessions in Kidderminster  
(Please see accompanying consultation document) 

These results are the views and opinions of the consultees on the relocation of supervised family 

time from Radford Avenue Sure Start Children's Centre, Kidderminster to Treetops Sure Start 

Children's Centre, Woodbury Rd and St Oswald's Sure Start Children's Centre, Sion Avenue 

1.  Who are you? 

A child or young person who visits Radford Ave:  1 

A family member who participates in supervised family time at Radford Ave:  10 

A Worcestershire Children First Staff member:  5 

A local resident:  0 

Other:  3 

2. How would you describe the facilities available at Radford Ave 

Excellent:  1 

Good:  4 

Fair:  10 

Poor:  4 

3. Comments you would like to make about the facilities available for supervised family time at 

Radford Avenue.  (Grouped into themes) 
 

¶ No outdoor space: 6 

¶ Outdated, requires upgrade:  13 

¶ Kitchen facilities are helpful:  1 

¶ Rooms are too small:  3 

¶ 



 

5. 



 

¶ Increased cost:  2 

¶ Parking at St Oswald’s could be problematic:  1 

¶ No impact:  1 

 

10. Please use this section to add any additional comments you may have on the proposed 

supervised family time sites of Treetops and St Oswald's 

 

¶ Car parking spaces at St Oswald’s school would be helpful 

¶ Treetops better as an outdoor area 

¶ Having been to Treetops before I think this would be a more suitable area for family contact 

to take place 

¶ Would prefer St Oswald’s 

¶ It would be nice to have a better building for staff and families 

¶ A nice centre for the children 

¶ 


